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 P.O. Box 2140 
855 Confederation Street 
Sarnia, Ontario   N7T 7L6 

Tel: (519) 337-8201 
Fax: (519) 344-6094 

 

 
June 3, 2019 
 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
RE:  Energy Retailer Service Charges EB-2015-0304 

 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation (“Bluewater Power”) has reviewed the Decision and Order 
EB-2015-0304 dated February 14, 2019 in regard to updates to the Energy Retail Service Charges.  At this 
time Bluewater Power will be opting out of the $2.00 charge for the Notice of Switch letter which was an 
option outlined in the Decision and Order.  Bluewater Power is seeing fewer customers switching to 
retailer supplied commodity and as such implementing a charge would be a manual process to which 
the costs would outweigh the benefits. 
 
Should you have any questions, kindly contact me at the number provided below.    
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Leslie Dugas 
Director of Regulatory and Customer Service 
Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation 
Email:  ldugas@bluewaterpower.com 
Phone:  519-337-8201 Ext 2255 
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